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Farmers should have the right to grow what they want, unimpeded by seed dealers 

and a select few who think their crop and economic viability is more important than 

any other farmer's. It's just ridiculous. Canola has been proven to be safe, it's an 

excellent rotation crop, it grows well, it's economical viable, it's good for the soil and 

for the environment, AND it's potentially useful for biofuels. Restrictions need to be 

lifted, farmers need to be allowed to grow what they choose and what works for them 

and their farms. Not the other way around. 

 

Oppose SB 789. 


